

LEAF Council on Alcoholism & Addictions

Reclaiming Lives Strengthening Families Building Healthy Communities

80 Water Street, Oneonta, New York 13820 Tel: 607.432.0090 Fax: 607.432.3195 Website: leafinc.org

December 9th 2014

Sheriff Richard Devlin Jr.
Otsego County Sheriff Dept.
172 County Route # 33
Cooperstown, NY 13326

Dear Sheriff Devlin,

Our combined efforts paid off once again. We had excellent attendance and fantastic reviews from students and advisors. The attendees relished in the company of Maureen McCormick. Each "break out" session was well received from the students and even the presenters enjoyed their experience that day, they all offered to return. Also I would like to thank you for taking the time to stop by. I truly appreciated that.

I felt the SADD conference was really was a success in so many ways. Once again having the event at ONC BOCES is perfect in every way. The venue truly draws the crowd. As you probably heard we had to limit the number of students that wanted to attend once again. This year's conference had a total of one hundred students we could have had more if the space allowed. All in all we had over one hundred and twenty six people including guests and presenters. I feel very proud of our accomplishment once again.

LEAF truly appreciates your continued support of this worthwhile prevention effort. I look forward to continually working with you and your Dad because together we can accomplish so much more.

Sincerely,

intoria Wastel

